
Plummer Public Library 

 

5.0 Bulletin Board Policy 

5.1 All items must be approved, dated, and posted by the Library Director or designee. 

5.2 Postings by the public are limited to the Community Bulletin Board. 

5.3 Postings may be removed 30 days after posting. Postings may be removed earlier if 
space is needed. 

5.4 Due to limited space, the library reserves the right to prioritize the items posted 
based on community interest and timeliness of event.  

5.5 The Library assumes no responsibility for returning posters. 

 
5.6 Postings larger than 8.5 inches by 11 inches may not be accepted. 

5.7 Postings must be appropriate for viewing by all ages. No nudity or profanity is 
allowed. 

5.8 Posting of materials does not imply library endorsement or consent; nor will the 
library accept responsibility for the content of the statements made in such materials. 
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